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Summer at Beginning Visions is in full swing! We have had so 
much fun with our students and have been busy playing and 
learning together! From field trip to farms, to fun pool days we 
are having a blast this summer! We even celebrated our pre-K 
graduation and had a wonderful time of fellowship with our 
parents and students! 

Please remember, Beginning Vision’s will be closed on Tuesday 
July 4th, in celebration of Independence Day! This is a great 
time to include in family discussions why we celebrate July 4th 
and why we have the freedoms we have today! We are so 
thankful for those that serve and have served to provide and 
secure those freedoms for us! Enjoy this time together with 
family and friends! 

This month we took a lot of pictures and hope you enjoy them 
as much as we did!  

“Let us live like flowers—wild and beautiful and drenched in 
sun.”- Ellen Everett 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays 

July 4 

Beginning Visions Closed  

Happy Independence Day 

 

 

Mr. Robbie’s Joke of the 
Month:  

Question: What do ducks love 
the most about the Fourth of 
July? 

 

sɹǝʞɔɐnQ ǝɹᴉℲ :ɹǝʍsu∀ 

 

 

 

Pool Days are the 
Best Days! 
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(From top left to bottom right): The 4’s visiting Maple View Creamery to learn about a dairy farm, the 
schoolage kids selling goodies at their bake sale, some of our upcoming Kindergartener’s practicing 
their tee ball skills, the upcoming Kindergartener’s enjoying a day the Greensboro science center, 
toddler water play day, berry picking at Millstone Creek Orchard, more fun from the Greensboro 
Science Center, visiting the Lazy 5 Ranch, a Krispy Kreme tour where the schoolage children enjoyed 
learning how to make doughnuts and slushies. 


